
Welcome Back!
I am writing to you to be sure you know you are welcome to visit my office or have a meeting 
with me at any time. I also want to let everyone now that after three years my Chief of Staff, 
Meg Polyte, has moved on to other things. I would like to introduce my new Chief of Staff, Deb 
Wolf. Please stop in and introduce yourself. To set up a specific time for a meeting with me, 
please email deb.wolf@vermont.gov or call 802-622-4136. The Office of Lt. Governor is also 
often open; please feel free to stop by and we can discuss ways that to work together here in 
Montpelier and in your community.

I get many calls from your constituents and to help facilitate constituent services, I try to pass 
along your contact information. In addition to working with you to help meet your constituent 
needs, please feel free to pass along the following opportunities to engage with my office:

Friday Morning ‘Coffee with Constituents’ - Every Friday, during the session, from 8:30-10:00 
a.m., my office is open to constituents, legislators and anyone who would like to come for 
informal conversation and issue sharing. This is a wonderful way for those new to the State 
House to start their day and make connections. My staff and interns are also available to assist 
in finding legislators, looking up legislation, locating committee rooms and more. Coffee, tea 
and snacks are provided.

Email Newsletter – Every 2-4 weeks I send out an electronic newsletter to Vermonters around 
the state. These highlight events, provide updates on legislation and organizations working in 
communities around the state. You are welcome to contribute to the newsletter by contacting 
my Chief of Staff. If you would like a copy, or to sign up to receive the Newsletter, please visit 
my office.
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Monthly Movie Series – A few years ago, I initiated a monthly movie series and am excited to 
continue it in 2020. Movies take place in the State House Cafeteria at 5:30 on the 4th Thursday 
of each month. Following each movie there is a panel and audience discussion on the topic. 

On Thursday, January 23rd we will be showing ‘ROLLBACKS,’ an assault against life on earth by a 
Vermont filmmaker. The film focuses on all the policies and regulations the President of the U.S. has 
“rolled back” since taking office.  The movie is only 30 minutes therefore we will have time for a deep 
panel discussion and maybe some type of activist training or democratic action after the show.

I am excited to reconnect with old friends and meet new legislators. I look forward to working 
with all of you over the next year as we strive to serve Vermonters to the best of our abilities in 
order to ensure that our state remains a beautiful, healthy, vibrant, and safe place with ample 
opportunity for all. 

Sincerely,

Lt. Governor David Zuckerman


